
From: Patrick Cashman
To: AGO - Public Records Requests; esaunders@nemrc.com; Fairfield Town Administrator
Subject: This is a public record demand
Date: Sunday, June 4, 2023 8:25:47 AM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from pcashman20@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize
and trust the sender.
Provide all reports prepared by your duly authorized representative of the Attorney General as
the result of any inspections conducted under authority of the Assurance of Discontinuance
2019-05-22-Filed-NEMRC-AOD.  Copy same at https://ago.vermont.gov/sites/ago/files/wp-
content/uploads/2019/05/2019-05-22-Filed-NEMRC-AOD.pdf
Additionally provide all reports submitted by NEMRC as they are obligated to under the same
order.
Response is electronically this email address as attachment
All exemptions must specifically claim an existing exemption in statute.
I am willing to pay up to $50 in support of this demand without further coordination.  If your
estimate exceeds that amount provide your fee work sheet, planning factors and an invoice
justifying the excess.
Injustice anywhere is a threat to justice everywhere
Semper Fidelis
Patrick Cashman


